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Dear Sir or Madam:

This is in response to your letter dated 11/ 28/2012 in which you requested access to certain
records under the New York State Freedom of Information Law (FOIL).

The Freedom of Information Law allows access to existing documents reasonably described and
does not necessitate the creation of a document. Iam unable to provide access to these documents
on the basis that your request does not reasonably describe a record in a manner that would enable a
search to be conducted by the New York City Police Department.

Should you so desire, you may appeal this decision or any portion of thereof. Such an appeal must
be made in writing, within thirty (30) days of this letter, and must be forwarded to:

Jonathan David
Records Access Appeals Officer
New York City Police Department
One Police Plaza-Room 1406
New York, NY 10038-1497

Sincerely,

Cx
Richard Mantellino
Lieutenant

Records Access Officer
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